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From: Rachel Brown  
Sent: Sunday, March 8, 2020 2:10 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
We can not approve this pipeline if lowering Ontario’s emissions are a priority which needs to
happen. Any government that fails to act on climate change will lose my vote, the vote of my
peers and many others.

Rachel Brown




